
BURNABY BLUE FOUNDATION 
2010 NEWSLETTER 

 
OUR SCHOOLS ARE COMPLETED  
 
Our building work in Kataboi is now completed and we have 
built a Nursery School which is now fully functioning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School is now teaching 150 children!    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School Committee (below) have given us a resounding vote 
of thanks, however are keen that we don’t stop here! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WATER 
 
Our next task is to ensure that we can get water to the school.  
The children now carry their water to school and it is centrally 
used in the kitchen area shown below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Water is available from a borehole 3 km away.  Oxfam have 
recently installed a pump and would pay for half of the pipeline. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE FUTURE IN KATABOI 
 
We have started negotiating with Terre Des Hommes to start 
financing teachers at the school.  We have also been told by the 
local government that they are keen to turn the nursery into a 
primary school.   
 
This would be fantastic as it would really improve education in 
the area and the government would fund the running of the 
school leaving us to concentrate in other areas. 
 
THANK YOU 
 
A big thank you again to all who have supported our activities.  
Please do look at the web site www.burnabyblue.com and, of 
course, please remember us if you are able to make a 
contribution, no matter how small – we have so much to do and 
we do need your help. 
 

 


